
Dear Solana Pacific 5th Graders and Parents, 
 
 Your child is provided a free public school education, 
therefore all materials and supplies for your child's learning in 
the classroom are supplied by the school district.  We 
understand that parents often want to supplement these 
materials. If parents choose to donate optional items for their students, 
below is a list of recommended supplies. 
 

ü A sturdy 3-ring binder with 5 dividers 
ü Separate pocket folder to be kept at school in case of absence 
ü Plastic zipper pouch for 3-ring notebook 
ü Dry erase marker(s) for writing on individual whiteboards 
ü Dry erase marker eraser (or handkerchief, piece of cloth, or clean sock 

as substitute) 
ü Set of highlighter(s) 
ü Colored pencil or marker set 
ü Pencil box (no bigger than 9x5) 
ü School scissors 
ü Glue stick 
ü 3-hole punch (slim to fit in binder) 
ü A clear plastic protractor (for use later in the year) 
ü A school-appropriate compass (for use later in the year) 
ü Post-It Notes 
ü Inexpensive USB drive (in case of home printer failure) 
ü 2 reams of plain white computer paper 
ü Ear buds with mic 
ü stylus 
ü A smile! 

 
Thank you very much, and we look forward to seeing you in the fall. 
 
     The 5th Grade Team 
 
     Solana Pacific Elementary 


